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A Message from the Board June 29, 2021 

Covid Related Restrictions To Be Lifted

Great News!


As you have no doubt heard, the Governor has announced that effective June 30th all
Covid-related restrictions impacting us will be lifted.  As soon as this goes into effect all
Summerplace facilities will re-open to full capacity, no mask or social distancing will be
required, and guests will once again be welcome. 


The Board thanks you for your patience and understanding as we did our best to navigate
through these unprecedented times.  


We, like all of you, look forward to returning to normal and enjoying all that Summerplace
has to offer.


The Board of Directors
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